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Residential – Please come to our information meeting on Monday 22nd January at 3.15 in Peswara class. We have booked Porthpean Camp for 2 nights and 3 days from 17th to 19th July 2024.

E-Safety – “Stop, Block, Tell”. All children have been taking part in e-safety workshops. Please ask the children about their experiences and understanding – “Rage Quit” and “The Power of Kindness” could be good starting points.

Theme Lunches – all information is on the website, but we have Pancake Day on Tuesday 20th February, St Piran’s Day on Tuesday 5th March and World Book day on Thursday 7th March.

Early Help Newsletter including free courses – Please follow the link or look on the school website under the information for parents tab.

[bookmark: _GoBack]Have a lovely week. 
Down on the Farm
All the animals are well and happy and we hope to have the cochon d’Inde home soon. Please watch out for the return of the fish!
Dates for your diary 
22/01/24 – Safer Internet Day
24/01/24 – Hygge Day 3
02/02/24 – Farm / Outdoor Learning Day 3
05/02/24 – Week of Parents Evenings
09/02/24 – Children break up for half term
19/02/24 – Children return from half term
05/03/24 – St Piran’s Day
07/03/24 – World Book Day
28/03/24 – Children break up for Easter
29/03/24 – Bank Holiday
15/04/24 – Children return
Last week in Nessa 
We've been exploring the word "extinction" and what this means to the world around us. We've been shocked at how many species are "endangered" and learning about the things we can do to help our environment. We had a brilliant day learning about different religions on Friday with a special treat listening to and watching Miss Cooper play the organ in Church and learnt a little bit about her life in Germany. We can't wait to see what this week brings!
This Weeks Headlines
5 star Kitchen – Congratulations to Sam and Barbie in the kitchen for their 5 star review. Very well deserved and thanks also for all you do for our children.

Parent Questionnaires – Many thanks. We had 22 responses. All parents said they would recommend the school to other parents and that their children were safe and happy.
There were 2 negative responses – one asking more information about what children learn during the school year and the other disagreeing that we had dealt with bullying quickly and effectively. Please do see me if this remains a concern. There was also a request for music lessons, which will be coming in the summer term.

Parent Pay – Up and running for breakfast club – 50p per sessions. We will also be setting it up for the Porthpean Residential
Parents Evenings – Will take place in the week of 5th February and class letters will come out today. All appointments will be in the school hall. If the timimgs don’t work, please see me or class teacher to arrange for a different time.
Kynsa: Monday – 3.30 – 5.30
Nessa: Monday and Wednesday – 3.30 – 5.30
Teyr: Monday and Wednesday – 3.30 – 5.30
Peswara: Monday and Wednesday 3.30 – 5.30 
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